
PShR Board Meeting  

November 18, 2020 

 

Members present; Jen, Marty, Nicole, Holly and Coleen   

5:04 PST meeting called to order. 

Secretary’s report: Coleen moves to approve the October minutes with the 
addition of Pacific Time zone added to the start time. Motion carries. Nicole is 
going to make the change and post the minutes to the website.  

Treasurer’s report: Marty sent the report by email. We have a balance of 
$6835.60 in the US Bank account and $120.45 in the PayPal account. Motion 
made and approved to approve the treasurer’s report as given.  

Linda (via email) – Nationals report was given with new information, sponsor 
forms and MOU. Please look for people and business that might be willing to be a 
sponsor.  

Inspections- ISG said they are not going to allow virtual inspections at this time. 
Plans are on hold until COVID travel and safety issues are resolved.  

Newsletter- Nicole and Kayla are writing an article. If you have anything to 
contribute please send it to Holly.  

Membership Survey – Still in the works.  

Elections-the board will find out more information about what positions are up 
for reelection. Please let everyone know elections are coming up and try and find 
members and Shagya enthusiasts that may be interested in serving on the board.  

2021 Goals – Promotion! The board discussed continuing virtual awards. Coleen 
suggests a non-member/ non-shagya category for some of the classes to get more 
participation. Marty suggests that we could use some of the money we have for 
more awards.    

Next meeting will be held in January.  

5:33 pm PST Meeting adjourned  


